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Open School Event  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carers          4th May 2022 
 
We are very much aware that it has been a long time since we have been able to invite you into school. 
Many of you have told us that you like the convenience of remote parent’s evenings but miss the 
opportunity to look at your child/ren’s books and share your child’s work with them.  
 
As we learn to live with covid we would like to invite you to come into school with your child on Wednesday 
18th May. This will give you the opportunity to come and look at your children’s books, see their classroom 
and speak to their class teacher.  
 
Classrooms will be open from 3.20pm – 4.30pm and the PTA will be serving refreshments in the school 
hall. Mrs Freckleton and myself will also be available in the school hall and would be delighted to see you.  
 
If you would like to join us at school for the above event, please email the office letting them know your 
child’s name/s and classes to ensure that we can effectively manage the event and have your child/ren’s 
books ready.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Clare Howells  
 
Acting Headteacher  
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